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Summary:

Work began on the BHRUT clinical strategy in May 2019 — a plan that details what our hospitals
will look like in years to come, so we can continue to provide high quality care for the people we
serve.

Since our last strategy was published in 2016 there has been growing demands and increasing
pressure on both hospitals.

The development of our clinical strategy is being led by our clinicians and staff, and we are also
working with our partners, such as GPs and local authorities, so we can ensure our patients are
treated by the right person, in the right place at the right time — whether that’s in a hospital or not.

We have now completed phase 1, during which we collected a wide range of views and evidence,
forming a complete picture of our services and the things likely to change over the coming years.

From this, we have developed three key areas of work:

e The principles and objectives of the strategy
¢ Our case for change (the opportunities we have to improve)
e Our 10 priority areas

We are now entering phase 2 of this process, which will include developing a list of possible
options and, using evaluation criteria (a set of standards that get applied to each option to see if it
would work and be of benefit to our patients and the care we provide), to whittle that down until
we are left with our preferred option(s).

Recommendation(s)
The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to:

1. Note the presentation being delivered

Appendix — BHRUT Clinical strategy presentation
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